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NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 
OF PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

Pursuant to Rule 8.3(a) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, Pacific

Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte

communication. The communication occurred on Friday, April 1, 2011, at approximately 10:00

a.m., at the offices of California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC). The communication was

oral and the attached handouts were provided. [Rule 8.3(a)(c)]

Jennifer Dowdell, Director-Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated the communication

with Paul Phillips, Energy Advisor to Commissioner Timothy Simon. Kenneth Koss, Interim

Chief of Staff, and Christian de Jesus Escobar, Legal Advisor to Commissioner Timothy Simon

were also in attendance. Also present for PG&E, Roger Graham Acting Director-Gas

Engineering Operations, and Kerry Klein, Lawyer. [Rule 8.3(b)]

Ms. Dowdell indicated that SoCal Gas may have misunderstood Mr. Graham’s testimony

regarding multiple delivery points under the G-XF tariff. Mr. Graham clarified with a portion of

his testimony (attached) that G-XF shippers are entitled to one delivery point and that most

shippers have an off-system delivery point because that is where their intended customers are.

He also acknowledged that one shipper does have an on-system delivery point because this

shipper’s customers are in Northern California. Mr. Graham stated, however, that no G-XF

shipper has more than one delivery point. Ms Klein provided a cite to PG&E’s opening brief
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(attached) as well as the complete document which explains that the original 1998 Gas Accord

contemplated G-XF shippers would have only one (generally off-system) delivery point in

fairness to all customers, and that in 1998 the tariff was revised accordingly. Rule 8.3(c)]

To obtain a copy of this notice, please notify Sally Cuaresma at (415) 973-5012 or via

email at a2c7@pge.com.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ BRIAN K. CHERRY 
Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code: B10C 
San Francisco, CA 94177 
Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com

Dated: April 6, 2011

Attachments
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